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GPS 
We continue to have some issues with the GPS (black screens, no yardage displayed, not turning on, 
etc.) Please remember, GPS function is a “nicety” not a “necessity”. We encourage you to bring your own 
devices or download our app, Search “BAY PALMS GOLF COMPLEX” in your device’s app store.     

BAY PALMS GOLF COMPLEX APP
With the start of the rainy season, save yourself a phone call by downloading our app from your device’s app 
store. Search “BAY PALMS GOLF COMPLEX” and opt in for notifications. We update the course conditions 
and closures/modifications due to weather. Remember, NO RAIN CHECKS are given unless the course 
officially closes. 

COURSE CONDITIONS
The greens on the South Course and 8 greens on the North Course were aerated at the beginning of June 
and are recovering nicely. A reminder to follow the 90 degree cart rule in order to preserve our fairways as 
the days get hotter.  

COURSE RATING
Members of the FSGA are planning on rating both courses on Tuesday, July 13 and Tuesday, July 27. Please 
make them feel welcome and take the opportunity to ask questions if you see them walking around.

EVENTS
15 July: ASLA Tournament; 9am shotgun start on South Course. North Course open for play.
24 July: Off-Base Group Play; 8am shotgun start on South Course. 
28 July: OSI Tournament; 8am shotgun start on South Course. North Course open for play. Limited carts.

We appreciate your support and are here for any questions or concerns you may have.

Dave Stewart, PGA

Director of Golf


